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This Week… 

 Year 1 visited St GeorgeΩs Church in Anselm Avenue to learn about christenings. Rev Val shared the purpose 

of a christening and what happens when a child is christened. 

 Gardening Club supported Greener Growth with a community project; they walked to St Olaves Wood to 

help install bird and bat boxes. 

 Year 2 finished their Ancient Egypt topic with an Egyptian day; they all dressed up and took part in a range of 

activities. 

 We took part in Safer Internet Day 2020; children learnt how to stay safe online. We also looked at the     

minimum ages of games and apps that are popular to use. Please ensure your children are safe online. Na-

tional Online Safety have some fantastic parent guides to help set up filters and permissions. We are holding 

an Online Safety Workshop for Parents on Wednesday 4th March at 2.30 pm. 

 We celebrated the 100th day of school by counting 100 items, making 100 by having 10 lots of 10 and com-

paring the distance covered by 100 footprints when youΩre 4 to when youΩre 9! 

 

In Year 4… 

 Our topic for this half term has been about the Tudors.  We have learnt about Tudor Kings and Queens, focusing 

on King Henry VIII and his six wives and the dissolution of the Catholic Church.  We also compared the lives of the 

rich with the poor.   We are looking forward to visiting the Tower of London where Anne Boleyn was beheaded. 

In Science, Year 4s have been creating and testing paper columns and 

beams strong enough to hold a 1kg mass.  With this knowledge, they 

designed and made model platforms on which Anne Boleyn could be 

beheaded. 

In music the children have been playing the recorder, learning the 

notes B, A and G.  

In PHSE year 4s have been working on Growth Mindset.  The children 

have been looking at how their brain works and how effective ΨGRITTΩ 

can help with their intelligence.  We realised that you can only         

succeed if you accept failure. 



Award Winners 

Hot Chocolate Friday: 

This week, the following children have been caught going above and beyond              

expectations: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each week we celebrate the class with the best attendance by awarding NIMO (Not IN, Miss Out). This 

weekΩs winner is:  

Badger Class! Well done! 

Notices & Reminders 

 Children return to school on Monday 24th February 

 You can book & pay for MotherΩs Day Cream Tea & Gifts for 

Mum on ParentMail. No bookings will be taken after the 

deadline 

 Badger Class start swimming on Wednesday 26th March 

2020. Please make sure they have a full kit including a    

swimming hat. 

 Year 4 visit the Tower of London on Tuesday 3rd March 

 World Book Day is Thursday 5th March—we are wearing our 

pyjamas to school 

 We are holding a County Lines workshop on Thursday 5th 

March. Please book your place via ParentMail 

Letters Attached 

World Book Day Poster 

Scarlett H, Peggy, Fraser, Leila B, Zayn, Maya-Rose, 

Jack 

These children have been caught helping others around school, challenging themselves with 

their learning and doing extra at home and  doing jobs without being asked for the benefit of 

the class. Well done! 


